
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Guests –  

 

  

Position Name Mobile Email Address 

President John Jones 0419 113 065 jjones@netcon.net.au 

Secretary Robert Hansford                     0400 736 329 hansford.r@gmail.com 

Bulletin Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com 

Treasurer Ron Payne 0419 946 994 ronald_payne1952@outlook.com  

R.I. President Mark Maloney   

District Governor Grant Hocking   

Assistant Governor Cliff Downey   

 November 
20th 
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27th 

December  
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11th 

Chair John Jones 
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Doug Poole 

Invocation Doug Poole Alf Thorpe Geoff Adcock 

Duties 
Dean  Pearce 
Alf Thorpe 

Chas Cunneen 
Les Dingfelder 

Brian Fitzpatrick 
Gary Frank 

Fellowship 
Les Dingfelder 
Brian Fitzpatrick 

Gary Frank 
Geoff Gallagher 

Brian Gould 
Doug Harrison 

Bar 
Geoff Adcock 
Mick Costello 

Rod Hanson 
Seamus Haugh 

Graeme Lock 
Trevor Lock 

Program Club AGM  Terry Jarvis 

Dates for Your Diaries  

November 15
th

/16
th

/17
th

 Swap Meet – Combined Clubs Catering 

November 22
nd

 Bunnings BBQ 

November 27
th

 Cluster Foundation Dinner 

December 4
th

 Drawing of the Great Grange Raffle 2019 

December 8
th

 Carols in Canterbury Park 

December 10
th

 BBQ at Eaglehawk Secondary College Orientation Day 

December 18
th

 Club Christmas Function 

For apologies or guests 
please advise President 

John Jones prior to 
10.00a.m. on the 

Wednesday of the 
meeting. 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 

ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966.   
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Meet Wednesdays 
6.00pm for 6.30pm start  

at California Gully 
Mechanic’s Institute 

Eaglehawk. 

 

Birthdays - November 

1
st
 Carolyn Robinson 

3
rd

 Marj Jones 
14

th
 John Brook 

28
th

 Mick Costello 
 
Inductions - November 

6
th

 Alison Bacon (2013) 
23

rd
 Mick Costello (2011) 

30
th

 Jack Millonig (1988) 

Special Requests to all Members 

 Apologies to John via text or email only  

 Reading the bulletin is strongly recommended  

(ironically if you don’t you won’t see this request). 

mailto:jjones@netcon.net.au
mailto:hansford.r@gmail.com
mailto:eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com
mailto:ronald_payne1952@outlook.com
mailto:eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub


 

 

 

 

 

President John’s Report 
 
 
 
This week we enjoyed a most informative tour of the RSL 
Museum in Pall Mall. An hour was not long enough to take in 
the information and memorabilia on display and I, for one, will 
be returning. It is a wonderful asset for Bendigo. We then 
adjourned to Ploy’s Restaurant, Bunja Thai for a wonderful 
meal (and excellent value).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 
We were privileged to have a number of guests for the tour and 
dinner. Kelly Furneaux (as she was when an exchange student in 
Eaglehawk in 1979), her husband Gordon, and friends, including 
former Victorian Treasurer, Hon Tom Roper and his wife Anita who, 
coincidentally, has a senior association with Stroke Association 
Victoria and so also has a close link with our club.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PP John Gurr was thrilled to meet up with Kelly – John was President during  
Kelly’s exchange year and was delighted that Kelly remembered him greeting  
her at the airport upon her arrival.   

 
The other guests were a delegation of six from South 
Australia. They are looking to conduct their District 
Conference in Bendigo in 2021 and were looking to see 
what we have to offer. I’m sure Alison will have lots of 
information to help them make an informed decision. 
 
This weekend is one of our busiest with the Swap Meet 
on again. A special Thank you to Sec Robert for his 
organisation of the rosters and our overall participation 
in the event. Passes were handed out at dinner on 
Wednesday evening and, if you were not present, 
please get in touch with Robert to arrange collection. 
 
We are also parking cars at Lightning Reef and thank 
you to those who have volunteered. An extra person between about 9:30 and 11:00 would be very useful so 
let me know if you can help out. 
 
Leon McGlashan has the Christmas Stocking in hand, we will commence sales at the Swap Meet this 
weekend. Books for members were distributed at this week’s dinner meeting and a roster is being compiled 
and circulated via email. We particularly need volunteers for Lansell Square next week. In the past we have 
had members offer to ‘look after’ a week and so share the load and volunteers for this task would be 
appreciated. It means being available to set up in the morning, close up at the end of sales and banking the 
takings. Let myself or Leon know if you can take on this role. 
 
Grange Raffle ticket sales are progressing well. Our most effective marketing tool is you, the members. The 
brochure with a link to raffletix is distributed with this bulletin and circulation across your networks, 
professional and personal, will help us achieve our goal of sellin all tickets. 
 
Next week is our Annual General Meeting with the following week the Foundation Dinner in Moama.  We 
will need to have confirmed final numbers for the Foundation Dinner at the AGM please. 
 
John Jones, President 2019-2020 



 

 

 

 

 

Member Announcements –  
 
Alison Bacon 

Great News just in - A recent announcement from the City of Greater Bendigo - 
 

Hi Project Partners and lovers of Eaglehawk Play Space 
  
This is a quick email to let you know that Eaglehawk Plays Space has won the Parks and 
Leisure Association’s National Award of Excellence for play spaces greater than $0.5m. 
This National award is the highest honour in the parks and leisure industry. The level of 
competition was amazing and we were very pleased to have won. 
  
We thank you again for all your support. 
 
Eaglehawk Rotarians will recall that our club contributed $20,000 towards the $120,000 
required to be contributed from the local community and we are proud to have participated 
in securing this wonderful addition to the Lake Neangar precinct.  Rotary Connecting the 
Community! 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 
For your quick and easy way to purchase go to - raffletix.com.au/?ref=5t6cz 

  

file:///C:/Users/al/Documents/ROTARY/Bulletins/2019-20/raffletix.com.au/%3fref=5t6cz


 

 

 

 

 

 
Nomination forms can be downloaded from our website – www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 

Nominations for both Junior and Senior category close on Friday 13th December 

http://www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au/


 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


